Kools Dan

From: Kale McNaboe <kale@longbrancheng.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 8:15 AM

To: Kools Dan; Joe Vallette; Mitch Mudlin; Chris Stout
Subject: Hillsview Estates Subdivision

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:00 PM

Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: This email is from an outside source. Use caution before opening attachments, clicking links or
providing confidential information.

Mr Kools

With regards to exception request 20EX136 The ownership group would like to appeal the denial of exception
request. Please have this appeal placed on the next Public Works agenda. Will you advise when this item will

be going to PW.

Kale McNaboe
Longbranch Civil Engineering

Sent from my iPhone



